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PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Kate Murphy                                    27h March, 2017                                  Term 1  Week  10 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT:  
Dear Parents, 
The term is quickly coming to an end. Thank you to the parents who consistent-
ly help sell tickets at the pub raffle on a Friday night. If you have not become 
involved and have a spare bit of time once or twice a term, we would love to 
include you on the roster.  
 
Next year might seem a long way off for some but for future school planning, I 
need names of children for Kindergarten 2018 already. If the numbers mean we 
will need additional accommodation then we need to start the process early. 
You can start filling in enrolment paperwork as soon as you have the time which 
means you have less to do at the end of the year. If you know of anyone intend-
ing to enrol please ask them to see us soon.  
 
We have several children in the older years who constantly forget the school 
rules. Our school uses the Positive behaviour for Learning program. We reward 
positive behaviour and have consequences for negative behaviour. The rules 
and expectations are there for all students. Please support the school by mak-
ing sure your child conducts themselves appropriately.  
 
Next week is school photograph day on Tuesday. If you know your child will 
mess their hair before school starts, please include a little hair spray before 
they leave home or a comb. Children are to wear full school uniform and black 
shoes where possible. 
 
Parents are required as helper for the walkathon and might like to join us for 
lunch.  
Unfortunately we are unable to heat food at school. It is a Work Health and 
Safety issue. Please also remember this is a nut free school. 

 
Olivia has written about 
 her weekend. An  
excellent 
effort after 9 weeks  

at big school.  
 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOS: 
SAY CHEESE. SCHOOL PHOTO DAY IS 4TH APRIL.  
Please take the time to read the relevant information on the MSP Photography 
envelopes and remember these helpful points?: 
 Don’t seal envelopes inside each other. You can pay for all children in 

 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

       
MARCH 
31st: SRC Walk-a- thon 
 
 
 
APRIL 
4th: School Photos 
6th Breakfast and Hat pa-
rade 
7th: Last day for the Term 1 
26th: School returns for 
Term 2 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at 

school. 

‘Like’ our Facebook page 

Greenwell Point Public School has a 

Facebook page where we post lots of 

reminders, good news stories and 

share snaps and snippets from our 

school days and events.  Don’t miss 

out on the updates and photos on 

your devices.  Like our page today! 

 

 

Get our School Stream App, it’s 

Greenwell Point Public School in the 

palm of your hand. Download from 

ITunes or Google Play. 

Please remember that our newsletter is 

able to be viewed on our school website:                    

www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   

This weeks PBL focus: Is safety 

on Veradahs, Steps, Ramps & 

Paths. 

 Line up in two lines 

 Hang bags on hooks 

 Keep left when walking on 

stairs & paths. 

http://www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


one envelope however each child needs to have their own envelope on photo day. 
 Sibling Photo Envelopes are available at the school office upon request. Ordering online is NOT availa-

ble for Sibling Photo Packs. 
 Please enclose correct money as no change is given. 
 RETURN YOUR INDIVIDUAL ENVELOPES ON PHOTO DAY. Your child will be asked to present the 

envelope directly to the MSP photographer, sending it to school earlier will only create more work. 
 Additional envelopes will be available as of Thursday. 
 

 

CANTEEN: ALL ORDERS must be in by Wednesday afternoon, NO LATE ORDERS will be  
accepted.  
Thank you. 

………………………………………………………………………………………….... 
     GREENWELL POINT PUBLIC SCHOOL—CANTEEN 

MEAL DEAL— FRIDAY 31/03/2017 
 

I give permission for ………………………………………………………Family to receive a meal deal consisting 
of a sausage sandwich, popper and a piece of “fruit of the week” all for $5.00. Please note that there are NO 
extras this week as it is part of the walk-a-thon. All students need to provide recess.  

Sausages per family:                                               I can help on the day :         

………………………………………..                       …………………………………………….. 

         Parent Signature                                                              Date 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

     Expression of Interest for Placement for Kindergarten 2018 

 

 

Child’s Name: ………………………………..                  Date of Birth: ………………………    

 

Sibling’s Name:……………………………….                  Class:…………………………...    

                                  

BOAT AWARDS 

           Congratulations to these students: 
                        K/1: Destiny & Olivia 

                                1/2: Aisha & Noah 

                                2/3/4: Sophie B & Phoenix 

                                4/5/6: Izabella & Jack  

Happy Birthday 

                           Congratulations and Happy Birthday this week. 
                      Takyla who turns 10 on Friday 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

2018 YEAR 5 OPPORTUNITY CLASS INFORMATION NIGHT: This information night is for par-

ents of academically gifted children who are currently in Year 4, it is to be held at Illaroo Road 

Public school at 6.00pm, Tuesday May  2nd  2017. Applications online from 26th April—12th May 

          


